Harriet Blitzer
1485 Hythe St.
St. Paul, Minnesota 55108

Dear Don,

I hope that you are well and have enjoyed the holidays. Idaho must be very pretty by now. I am in Minnesota for the next few months until I leave again for Greece and Turkey.

Enclosed here are two small notes that I found in the MASCA newsletter, a publication of the U. of Pennsylvania Applied Archaeology Lab. I thought that you might not have seen them and so am sending them along. The one on heat-treatment is especially interesting.

Best regards to Mrs. Crabtree,

Yours truly,

Harriett

Harriet Blitzer